
 

 

 

The Stanley and Stella Becker Environmental Scholarship 
 

The Community Foundation of Monroe County is pleased 
to continue a scholarship opportunity for graduating 
Monroe County seniors planning to pursue an 
environmental degree. The family of Stanley Becker 
previously established the Stanley Becker Environmental 
Resource Scholarship in cooperation with the Monroe 
County Conservation District. Mr. Stanley Becker and his 
wife Stella have long been local citizens who valued the 
natural resources of Monroe County. This Scholarship 
was created in memory of Stanley and in honor of his 

wife Stella, who offered their time and talent to honor our region's natural resources. 
 
The Stanley and Stella Becker Environmental Scholarship is awarded to a Monroe County 
resident who is a senior graduating from high school and plans to continue post-high school 
education in an environmental-related field and demonstrates a passion for protecting or 
working with our natural resources. The Scholarship is available to: 

• a resident of Monroe County  

• a high school senior  

• a student intending to continue their education in an environmental-related field.   

•  
One (1) $750.00 scholarship is available for the 2025-2026 school year. Online access to our 
scholarship portal (hosted by the Scranton Area Community Foundation) is available anytime by 
visiting https://cfmcpa.org/scholarships/. After completing the Universal Scholarship 
application on the portal, students can complete the online application for the scholarship 
opportunities they qualify for between January 2 and March 1, 2025.   
 
Do you have questions about applying for a scholarship? Please contact Samantha Holbert, 
Executive Director of the CFMC, at Director@cfmcpa.org  or (570) 213-9083. 
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